

Permitting and Inspections buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov

Building Application For 44 Exchange St., Portland

4 messages

Al Knight <albert@dirigomgmt.com>

Wed, Feb 22, 2017 at 3:26 PM

To: "permitting@portlandmaine.gov" <permitting@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: "rwiener@portlandmaine.gov" <rwiener@portlandmaine.gov>, Peter Skapinsky <Peter@dirigomgmt.com>

Dear Sirs:

Please find attached, a building permit request for installation of 3 new replacement windows for 44 Exchange Street. Along with the application are the actual Pella proposal with specifications and email correspondence with the Pella representative and Rob Wiener from the City of Portland. I have also copied Mr. Wiener on this application for his reference.

Thank you,

Al Knight

Al Knight

DIRIGO MANAGEMENT COMPANY

One City Center

Portland, ME 04101

V 207-871-1080

F 207-871-7189

www.dirigomgmt.com

Find Us On Facebook

Map To One City Center

3 attachments

Building Permit Application.pdf 172K

44 exchange portabello.pdf